
Dear Camden Planning 

 

We are writing to express concern about the ongoing works at Flat A, 17 Chesterford Gardens which 

is adjacent to our property at 19 Chesterford Gardens. The approved planning application stated 

that this work would last six months from April to September, but it has already taken 8 months and 

appears still to be several months from completion. There have been what seem to be additional 

works not mentioned in the application, including drilling for a new electrical connection in the 

pavement and running external cables into the basement (which is subject to a separate planning 

application pending decision). We would like reassurance that the approved application is being 

adhered to, and that the timeline will be managed to get as close to the agreed timing as 

practicable. 

 

Best regards 

 

Martin Markus and Alice Morgan 

 


